
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO RAIL INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT 
COSTING IN NSW 

 
TERMS OF REFERENCE 

 
That General Purpose Standing Committee No 3 inquire into and report on rail infrastructure 
project costing in New South Wales and in particular: 
 

(a) methodologies used by the Transport Construction Authority, NSW Treasury and 
other government agencies to cost rail projects, 
 

(b) ‘concept estimates’ for rail project costs, 
 
(c) the differences between rail and road project costs methodologies, 
 
(d) cost estimate methodologies applied in other Australian states, by the Australian Rail 

Track Corporation and internationally 
 

(e) tendering processes, and 
 
(f) any other related matter. 

 
That the Committee report by Wednesday 29 February 2012. 
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